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Friday 10th January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 
Weekly Update 

 

Happy New Year! I hope that everyone was able to enjoy the festive period.  

 

Cycle Safety 

During this icy blast we’re aware of three students who have had bike accidents on the way 

to school this week. Please ensure that your child has suitable safety equipment, most 

significantly a cycle helmet.  

 

Lost Property 

If your child lost anything last term, please direct them to visit Student Reception where it is 

likely to be waiting for collection. We return all named items directly to the students.  

 

Year 7 Disco 

Year 7 students should save the date for the annual Year 7 disco that will be held by the PTA 

on the evening of Friday 24th January. More information will follow. 

 

Mobile Phones 
I’ll say another thanks to the parents who have made contact with me following my mention 
of the pressing need to review our mobile phone position. Your views have been very helpful. 
This is a piece of work that will take some time to implement correctly so more information 
will follow in due course.  
 
 

I hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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